
 
 
 
May 11, 2020 
 
Dear Sexsmith community preschool parents, 
 
It has come to the board’s attention that there are questions regarding preschool fees for the months of 
April, May and June, 2020. Therefore, we would like to make the following announcement to clarify: 
 
Preschool fees (Postdated cheques) for April and May 2020 were not deposited. June 2020 preschool 
fees were prepaid back in Sept 2019. 
 
April and May VOID cheques and June refund will be mailed out at in June 2020 to all parents​. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sexsmith Community Preschool Board 
 
preschoolsexsmith@gmail.com ⬥7410 Columbia Street ⬥Vancouver, BC V5X 3C1 ⬥ Tel: 604- 324–6355  
 
 
 
 

 
 


